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July 24, 2009

Mr. Adam L. Bailey
301 East 87th Street
Apartment 17C

New York, NY 10128

Dear Mr. Bailey:

[ write with great appreciation to acknowledge your gift to the College of
Physicians and Surgeons in support of research on
movement disorders. Your gift advances important work that will lead to
better methods for fighting disease and improving health. On behalf of all
those who benefit, please accept my gratitude and warm wishes.
Sincerelys.

S
q&{fW\«

Ifee C. Bollinger
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